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ATTN: Document Control Desk

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT:

Perry Nuclear Power Plant

Docket No. 50-440, License No. NPF-58

Withdrawal of License Amendment Application for Adoption of Technical Specifications

Task Force (TSTF) Traveler TSTF-500. Revision 2. "DC Electrical Rewrite - Update to

TSTF-360" (EPID L-2017-LLA-0438)

By letter dated December 20, 2017 (Accession Number ML17355A019), FirstEnergy

Nuclear Operating Company (FENOC) submitted a license amendment application to

adopt TSTF-500, Revision 2, "DC Electrical Rewrite - Update to TSTF-360" for the

Perry Nuclear Power Plant (PNPP).

By letter dated April 25, 2018 (Accession Number ML18115A007), FENOC

communicated plans to cease operations at nuclear facilities owned by FirstEnergy

Solutions, including the PNPP. Based on PNPP's schedule to cease operation in May

of 2021, FENOC will no longer pursue the subject amendment and is withdrawing the

application.

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this submittal. If there are any

questions or if additional information is required, please contact Mr. Thomas A. Lentz,

Manager - Nuclear Licensing & Regulatory Affairs, at (330) 315-6810.

Sincerely,

David B. Hamilton

cc: NRC Region III Administrator

NRC Resident Inspector

NRC Project Manager


